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Welcome back. I trust you have had a good break and are ready to 
begin what is traditionally the busiest time of  the year. I would like to 
take this opportunity to congratulate our students on a very successful 
Term 3.
By now all parents should have received an end of  term report for their 
student. Last night we held Parent Student Teacher Conferences and I 
would encourage all parents to take up the opportunity to talk to their 
student’s teachers at any time in regards to their learning and how best 
we can support them to achieve their maximum potential. 
Could I again remind parents that if  your son/daughter will not be at 
Naracoorte High School in 2017 please contact us as soon as possible. 
Course Counselling has now been completed and the determination of  
subjects and teachers for next year is well underway. Having accurate 
student numbers is vital in this process to determine whether a subject 
will run or not.

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
A significant amount of  time has been spent working with our 
Student Governing Council developing our points system to recognise 
individual student progress and their contribution to the school. It has 
also been designed to capture every student’s progress in their subjects, 
the points that this attracts being assigned to their House.

Merit certificates were presented at House Assemblies and were 
awarded to students who have demonstrated both significant progress 
in the subjects over Semester 1 as well as contributing to our school 
through extra curricula activities resulting in them accruing fifty or 
more points in total.

At our final Term 3 assembly those students who have gained more 
than 100 points were presented with the School’s Achievement Award.  
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These students have demonstrated significant progress in their studies or have maintained an A Grade 
average for the majority if  not all of  their subjects. In order to achieve over 100 points they have had to 
also undertake a number of  extra curricula activities as well.

A copy of  all award recipients can be found in this newsletter and I would like to congratulate each and 
every one of  them for their continued progress and contribution to the school.

STAFFING NEWS
We would like to welcome back: John Agnew, Di Agnew, Jim McConnell, Vanita Hutchinson and Tony 
Hill who were on leave for term 3. We welcome Mark Smith who will be replacing Brian Wisbey who is 
taking leave throughout Term 4. Belinda Webber has been appointed for the remainder of  the year.

BUSHFIRE INFORMATION
Whilst it may seem early to be mentioning bushfires, the fire season is nearly upon us and given that 
NARACOORTE HIGH SCHOOL IS IDENTIFIED AS A HIGH RISK SCHOOL WHICH WILL 
CLOSE ON CATASTROPHIC DAYS and it is important that everyone is aware of  the processes.

On days when identified sites are closed due to catastrophic conditions:
1.	 All buses will be cancelled in the fire ban area whether or not they are identified as extreme, very 	
	 high or high risk schools.
2.	 Information regarding school closures and therefore cancellation of  buses will be broadcast on 		
	 ABC Radio 1161 just before 6am, 6.30am, 7am, 7.30am and 8am.

An ADVANCE WARNING will be provided by the school TWO DAYS BEFORE a possible school 
closure. This will be done through a letter to each family via email and hard copies for those parents who 
do not have internet.
CONFIRMATION of  the closure will be provided the day BEFORE the school is to close (after 4.00 
pm, following CFS advice). This will normally be done via a phone call from the school as well as on our 
Facebook Page and Skoolbag app.

In the event of  fires threatening a bus or bus routes – any affected buses WILL NOT be permitted to 
leave the school until it is declared safe by the CFS. Students will be kept at school and cared for by staff, 
volunteers and welfare services for as long as is necessary.
Parents/caregivers will be contacted as soon as practically possible.

Students will be released only to:
1. Their parents
2. To other persons authorised by the parents:
	 • in writing
	 • documented phone call

The DECD policy is that there is to be no travel out of  town when the forecast is for an extreme 
temperature.
In the past some flexibility has been exercised around this after risk assessment by sites, however, to 
avoid any confusion in this hub area, activities/excursions out of  town will be cancelled if  the forecast is 
for temperatures 36 degrees or over.

Regards
Kym Grant

Principal
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On Wednesday Week 10 of Term 3, ten Year 8 and 9 boys travelled to Mount 
Gambier to compete in the Knockout Basketball competition.  The students 
crushed expectations and eventually made it to the Grand Final. On the way 
to the final, they beat Mount Gambier High School by 42 points and Millicent 
High School by 34 points in the round matches. Being at the top of their pool, 
they were placed against Grant High School who was no match for Naracoorte, 
winning by 20 points. In the Grand Final, we played a very talented Tenison 
Woods College team and lost. All team members played brilliantly and were very 
respectful to other players and umpires.  A big thank you to Nickalas Songvilay 
who helped umpire matches throughout the day and to Amanda and Bill 
Corcoran for helping to score all our games.

Daniel Hallett
Physical Education Teacher

The Yr 8/9 Basketball teams travelled to Mount Gambier in Week 10 last term to 
compete against other schools from the South-East. The girls played at Tenison 
Woods College finishing third out of the six schools involved. The girls started 
off with a close match losing to Mount Gambier High School by two points. 
They went on to have a convincing win over Millicent High School with the girls 
playing exceptionally well. This saw them move onto the Semi-Finals where 
they faced Tenison Woods College. The girls were outclassed by a very strong 
side losing the Semi-Final but to finish off the day they played Bordertown High 
School in a Consolation Final and won by ten points. 

Nick Lang
Physical Education Teacher

YR 10 KNOCKOUT BASKETBALL
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YEAR 8

Ashlea 	 O’Shaughnessey
Charles 	 Gardner
Charlotte 	 Baker
Cleoni	 Trussell
Jamie	 Sincock
Jasmine 	 Ireland
Jessica	 Dunstan
Joel		  Carroll
Kayla	 Wellington
Kyann	 Saunderson
Lucas	 Schultz
Marley	 Talbot
Parker	 Lees
Sophia	 Shand
Stacey 	 Hayes

YEAR 9

Benjamin	 Viney
Imogen	 Bates
Jessica	 Bittner
Kane		 Polniak
Kyle		  Rahley
Oscar	 Peltz
Tayla		 Standley
Thomas 	 Moyle Read

YEAR 10

Amelia 	 Harris
Atefa	 Alizada
Bree		 Gill
Darcy	 Wilson
Dylan	 Albrecht
Ethan	 Hoskin
Harrison	 Currie

Jessica	 Demster
Joshua	 Bull
Laural	 Lees
Miu		  Speed
Nathan	 Standley
Phillip	 Shouksmith
Amelia 	 Harris

YEAR 11

Acacia	 McLachlan
Harrison	 Attwood
Harry	 Schinckel
Karlee	 Meyer
Kayleigh	 Meyers
Masooma	 Akbari
Matthew	 Reuter
Muriel	 Apor
Nikita	 McHugh
Owen	 Miles
Rachael	 McKay
Sarah	 Romer
Aaron	 Hagarty

YEAR 12

Jackson	 Adams
Emily	 Wilson
Wendy	 Reekie
Dayna	 Lawrie
William	 Harris
Breanna	 Garrigan

Merit Awards - 
Semester 1, 2016 

Well done to all of these students on 
your achievements - fantastic results!
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YEAR 8

Shakira 	 Elmer	  
Abby	 Male	  

YEAR 9

Lauren	 Richards	  

YEAR 10

Kelsie 	 Moyle-Read	  
Angus	 Pilmore	   

YEAR 11

Tamika	 Nash - Hahn	  
Sophie 	 Tamblyn	

YEAR 12

Abby	 Walker
Renae	 Brody	

Achievement Awards - 
Semester 1, 2016 

Congratulations to Year 12 Photography student, Caitlin Castine who 
has successfully designed and published an Iphone app for her Major 

Assignment. It is called ‘Apicture’ and is designed to give tips & 
tricks to beginner photographers. 

Download the app through the App store, put in 
Apicture  - (not available for android). 

This is a huge success for Caitlin as she has spent many hours 
researching, developing and uploading this App. 

Congratulations!
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The Naracoorte Independent Learning Centre had another successful day at the recent 
Naracoorte Show. As we encourage our students to be involved and active in our community, 
many take the opportunity to enter exhibits, volunteer to prepare or set up the ILC display, 
or assist with the preparation of the Cartwright Pavilion and convening of sections ready for 
judging. 

Congratulations to the below students on their excellent results in the Art and Photography 
sections:

ART

Simone Gillies 
•	 1st prize, Secondary Student 		  	
	 Section, Mixed Media
•	 Winner Best Secondary School 		  	
	 Student Art Exhibit
Kara Renshaw 
•	 2nd prize, Secondary Student 		  	
	 Section, Mixed Media
Indianna Pye 
•	 3rd prize, Secondary Student 		  	
	 Section, Mixed Media
Lavinia Hannaford 
•	 1st prize, Open Section, Mixed 		  	
	 Media
Noelene Ferguson 
•	 2nd prize, Open Section, Mixed 		  	
	 Media

PHOTOGRAPHY

Indianna Pye
•	 1st prize, Secondary School Section, Flora
•	 Highly Commended, Secondary School Section, Any subject – Colour
•	 Reserve Champion Secondary School Photography Exhibit
Simone Gillies
•	 1st prize, Secondary School Section, Fauna
•	 2nd prize, Secondary School Section, Landscape/Seascape
•	 2nd prize, Secondary School Section, Any Subject – Colour
Zarah Bradshaw
•	 2nd prize, Secondary School Section, Fauna

Independent Learning 
Centre Update
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2016 School Magazine
Orders are now being taken for this year’s School Magazine. It will be 
neatly bound with approximately 70 pages and in full colour.   Last year’s 
magazine was a resounding success, so order yours NOW!
The cost for this magazine will be $25.00 and orders must be forwarded to 
the school with money using this order form.

Student Name:………………………………………  
Home Group:……….......

Payment can be made by Cash, Credit Card or EFT.

**SCHOOL MAGAZINE 2016**

Independent Learning 
Centre Update

Tyson O’Brien
•	 2nd prize, Novice Section, Landscape/Seascape
•	 2nd prize, Novice Section, Flora
•	 2nd prize, Secondary School Section, Flora
•	 Highly Commended, Secondary School Section, Landscape/Seascape
Dylan Martin
•	 Highly Commended, Secondary School Section, Any Subject – Colour
•	 Highly Commended, Novice Section, Flora

Special mention to 
the Photography 
students, who 
prepared for our ILC 
display, and also 
to Tristan Cauilan. 
Tristan volunteered 
his time assisting 
the Convenor of 
the Photography 
section, organising 
over 400 entries 
ready for judging!

Tammy Schinckel
Campus Manager
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ATTENTION ALL PARENTS:
The Ancillary staff would like your feedback on the level of service in the different areas 

of our school (e.g. Student Services Office, Classroom support staff, Library staff, ICT 
technicians, Government Services employees ie. Groundsmen, Maintenance, Aboriginal 

Education Worker and Social Worker) that is given to our School community.

Could you please take a few minutes to answer the questions through this link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MR35QZB

We would love your feedback by no later than Monday 31st October 2016. 
Thank you for your support :)

**THANK YOU **
A big thank you to Bull Bros for levelling the site for our 

transportable house recently. Your help is greatly appreciated by the 
staff and the students at Naracoorte High!

Haynes Engineering 
Metaland 

Come along and meet Merv Hughes 
between 12pm – 3pm 

Date: Friday 4th November 
 
 
Where: Haynes Engineering Metaland  
              275 Smith Street, Naracoorte 
 

Midday - 5pm 

Cricket Coaching Clinic 
Merv Hughes & Chris Haynes will also be holding a cricket coaching clinic 
for pre-selected students.   
9:30-11am @ Wortley Oval, Park Terrace, Naracoorte  
(opposite North Primary School).   Spectators Welcome! 

Any enquiries, please contact Chris Haynes: 
0427 622 744   or   8762 2744 
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